
Year R Remote Learning – w/b: 4th May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week’s learning is based around ‘What the Ladybird Heard.’ Here is a link to the story, in case 
you don’t have it at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oTHkob841AE 

and here is a link to Julia Donaldson singing a song about the book! 

https://youtu.be/7NbyiDpY6Ww 

On Monday, begin by reading or listening to the story. This will help to set the scene for the learning 
activities to be done this week. 

Every day, there is a ‘Daily Learning Activity’ which will be a mixture of writing, maths, colouring etc. 
This is like our ‘Group Learning’ activities that we do every day at school. For the activities on 
Tuesday, choose which maths activity is most appropriate for your child. On Wednesday, watch the 
Power point about the life cycle of a ladybird before doing the activity.  

In addition, there are separate phonics and maths activities to try each day. The maths activities will 
progress throughout the week and are all based around the story. 

On Friday, there are some extra activities to celebrate VE day. 
 

Writing 

Keep trying to encourage your child to write using the cursive script and remind them to use a 
capital letter at the beginning of a sentence and a full-stop at the end. 
 
There are also lots of free stories and songs to listen to here. Just follow the link and click on ‘listen.’ 
 
https://stories.audible.com/start-listen 
 
 
And finally… 
 
Don’t forget to email a picture of your child’s work or a photograph of your child doing one of the 
activities so that we can add to the class padlet pages. We are loving receiving so many photographs 
and examples of your children’s work. 
 
Have fun with the activities and stay safe! 
 
The Year R Team x 
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